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April 16, 2012 

Ms. Jean Jewell 
Commission Secretary 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
472 W. Washington St. 
P0 Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0074 

Re: Intermountain Gas Company 
FERC Form No. 2, Annual Report of Major Natural Gas Companies 

Dear Ms. Jewell: 

Attached for filing with the Idaho Public Utilities Commission is Intermountain Gas Company’s December 31, 
2011 FERC Form No. 2, Annual Report of Major Natural Gas Companies. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning a stamped copy of this letter for our Company files. 

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding the attached, please contact Heidi Ehle at 
377-6107. 

Very truly yours, 

Financial Reporting Accountant 

cc: Scott Madison, IGC 






















































































































































































































































































